

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Administration Response to the Saskatoon Public Library Business Case

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the City Manager dated November 12, 2019 be received as information.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on November 12, 2019, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above and two communications submitting comments. The Committee also heard from speakers on behalf of the NSBA and Saskatoon Public Library.

Attachment

- 1. Report of the City Manager dated November 12, 2019
- 2. Letter submitting comments from Lisa Erickson, SPL Board Chair dated October 31, 2019
- 3. Email submitting comments from Damien Lyster dated October 31, 2019